
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,      Date : 27/09/2023 

Tomorrow i.e. Thursday, 28th September 2023 will be a 

Holiday for all the students on account of “Anant chaturdashi 

and Barawafat.  

Only the participating students (in Annual Function) of Class 

IV and V whose dance group in-charge is Mrs. Jyoti Vyas will 

come to school tomorrow i.e. 28th September 2023 from 09.00 

am to 11.30 am for practices. 

PRINCIPAL 


